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TRENTON. N.J. 08625-0360 
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Mr. Matthew S. Gasero  

Re: EMT-Basic Certification Cards 

State of N.J. v. Matthew Gasero 
Indictment No. 07-04-00571 

Dear Mr. Gasero: 

September 4, 2007 

FRED M. JACOBS, M.D., J.D. 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services (the Department) is 
in receipt of a copy of a Consent Order (copy enclosed) entered in the above referenced 
matter and signed by the Honorable Dennis V. Nieves, J.S.C., on July 19th, 2007. 
Pursuant to the terms of the Consent Order, you agreed to permanently surrender your 
EMT-Basic certification and are permanently prohibited from providing basic life support 
(BLS) ambulance services on either a paid or voluntary basis. 

In accordance with N.J.A.C. 8:40A-7.1 (f), certification cards are the property of 
the Department and shall be immediately surrendered upon demand. You are hereby 
directed to immediately surrender your EMT-Basic certification card to the Office of 
Emergency Medical Services (OEMS), either by U.S. mail to the address above or by 
personal delivery to OEMS at Capitol Plaza, 50 E. State Street, 5th Floor, Trenton, N.J. 

Please be advised that the OEMS has just implemented a new automated 
system for generating certification cards and that, in the near future, you may receive a 
new certification card in error. In addition to your existing certification card, you must 
also surrender any new certification card that may be sent to you in error as the 
automated system is brought online. If you have any questions concerning this matter, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (609) 633-7777. 

Sincerely, 

J75� 
Samuel Stewart, Esq. 
Regulatory Officer 
Office of Emergency Medical Services 








